
February 17, 2024 

 

Dear Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Girod, and Members of the Committee,  

 

I am writing in support of the Lane County Multi-Use Public Facility. I have been a resident of 
Eugene my entire life and grew up watching games at Civic Stadium.  Every year I look forward to 
celebrating my birthday with the Ems. This team has been a staple in Eugene my entire life and I 
hope that with your support that will continue for my sons.  

  

Thank you for your time.  
 
Andrew Ewoniuk 

 

 


